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I stand with Firearms Policy Coalition in STRONG OPPOSITION to the anti-gun bills being brought up for a vote
on April 17th.

These bills are,
SB797 A de facto ban on firearms purchases if the Department State Police is unable to determine whether the
person is qualified to receive a firearm.

SB 868  Seeks to confiscate legal, privately owned firearms via secret hearings, without due process.

HJR 13 Implements a “stop and frisk” policy for gun owners.

They all serve no other purpose than to make it harder for law-abiding citizens to exercise our Second Amendment
rights

I urge you to cast a NO vote on all these measures when they come before you

Thank you, Warren Hench
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